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I strongly support vote by mail. It is extremely secure even here in Coos County. I 

have personally used available measures to check the status of my ballot, resulting in 

confirmation that my vote was counted on time. I am disabled. For myself and many 

others in the United States it is extremely difficult to gather in one place to vote. I've 

been proud my whole life that Oregon is ahead of the curve in humanity, dignity, 

compassion, ingenuity, and general care for each other and our home. Please do not 

take a significant step back by removing an easy, secure way to ensure that all 

eligible voters may exercise their right to vote in our democratic republic.  


